
         Puddleducks Weekly Newsletter 

  for week commencing 15th July 2024  

 

General Information:  

 

As we reach the end of another year, we would like to thank everyone for their 

hard work and enthusiasm, and we will be wishing everyone a relaxing summer 

break and good luck to the school leavers for their future endeavours. 

 

A reminder that the last day of term is Friday 19th July. The summer holidays 

will start on Monday 22nd July and finishes on Friday 30th August. This is open 

to our all-year children. Term 1 2024 will start on Monday 2nd September. 

 

Curiosity approach  

A few weeks ago, we sent a letter out in regard to the Curiosity Approach and 

the steps we will be taking to pursue this. In the letter, we have identified some 

items which we are looking for to aid this. Please email us with any pictures of 

items that you are willing to donate. Please spread the word out to family and 

friends also. We appreciate your help with this. 

 

 

For the attention of our school aged children. 

It’s the time of year when it becomes busy with transitions and meetings with 

your new teachers. We hope they are going well. The children are very excited 

to be starting school.  

 

We will be holding a leavers performance on the 18th July, the time will be 10.15 

and will be held in the school hall at Pewsey Primary School.  Parents are invited 

to watch the performance - it will be no longer than an hour. This is for all 

school leavers to attend please if you are available. 

 

On the 19th July will be the leavers party and all the school aged children will be 

invited to come in and party all together. This will be 10am-11:30am.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

What’s planned within the rooms this week: 

 

Pre-School Room – Partying and celebrating the school leavers. 

 

Toddler Room – The Toddler Room will be investigating the topic of green this 

week. From sensory objects / toys to their favourite green thing. 

 

Baby Room – The Baby Room will be investigating the topic of orange this week. 

From sensory objects / toys to their favourite orange thing. 

 

Cooked Food Menu This Week Is: Menu One 

Please be aware cooked food is ordered each fortnight. Any new requests or 

amendments will be met as soon as we can. 

Lunchboxes: Please could we ask that grapes are cut in halves or quarters this is 

because grapes can be a choking hazard to children under the age of 6. Thank 

you. 

 


